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Oulton Park – 1 April 2023 – Race 3 Replacement 
 
Oulton Park’s postponed third race of the championship will be held at Zandvoort on Sunday 4 June. 

Within the forthcoming timetable, the replacement race will be the fourth Seven Championship UK race of the 
Zandvoort weekend, follow the qualifying, SuperPole and three races that compromise the regular event. 

The grid will be formed from the Race 2 result from Oulton Park 1 April (and is available to view via TSL) 

Competitors that are at Zandvoort, but who did not compete at Oulton Park, may not take part in this race. 

Due to the force majeure circumstances of the race’s postponement, the requirements of 5.13.1 will be 
interpreted as permitting any previously nominated used (as defined) tyre for this replacement race. ie; 
competitors will not be restricted to using just the set from Oulton Park. 

 

Reason:  
Postponed race: With extensive circuit repairs underway and an imminent stoppage required to permit the 
incoming air ambulance to land, it was not practicable to run the third and final race of the Oulton Park event. 
Postponement to Zandvoort enables the earliest possible replacement of the race. 
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